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Marathon
Oil Gompany

May 1 1,2007

Mr. Chris Hoidal
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Administration, USDOT
12300 West Dakota Avenue, Suite 110
Lakewood, CO 80228

Dear Mr. Hoidal:

Ref: CPF s-2ooT;Oo12M

We have received your "Notice of Amendment" dated April 9, 2007. We have
completed, or are in the process of completing the changes outlined in the Standard
Operations and Maintenance Procedures Manual (SOMP). Most of these changes have
been made based on comments from the outbrief we received from Bill Flanders
following the audit. We will make the other changes and submit them to your office
within 60 days from receipt of the "Notice of Amendment".

A.B. Schoffmann
Operations Manager - Alaska Asset Team
Marathon Oil Company

Alaska Business Unit
Kenai Gas Field/Beaver Creek

P.O. Box 1949
Kenai, AK 9961 1-1949
Telephone 907/283-1 300
Fax907/283-6175
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Sincerely,
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